HR and Payroll Self Service update

In April 2025, the HSE reached a
major milestone with all statutory
HSE areas now live on SAP HR and
Payroll system.

“We are now paying 186,115
employees and pensioners, made
up of 158,450 in the statutory HSE
and 27,665 in non-HSE areas,
through the SAP HR and Payroll
System,” says Bernard Gloster,

CEO of the HSE. “The successful
implementation of the SAP HR and
Payroll solution throughout our
entire organisation is an impressive
accomplishment for the HSE.

The effective use of consultation,
engagement, teamwork and diverse
support in this delivery process has
driven real change. The introduction
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of the solution has established a
robust ‘hire to retire’ management
system for HSE employees.”

What is HR and Payroll

Self Service?

This is an online tool that allows

employees to view payslips, view or

change personal information,

submit leave and travel requests.
Managers use it to approve travel

and leave as well as access a

variety of reports.

HR and Payroll Self Service -

how to get started

If you have yet to register, it only
takes a few minutes. Scan the QR
code and complete the instructions.
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If you are yet to register, it only
takes a few minutes. Scan the QR
code and complete the instructions
on the screen. Further details and
support at hse.ie/nisrp
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Charmaine Myles and
Colleen Friskey, Health
Care Assistants (HCAs)
at the recent NiSRP
Information Session in
Carrickmacross in April
for HCAs.
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interview candidates.

How can | find out more about
HR and Payroll Self Service?
There are video tutorials and step
by step guides on the NiSRP
support site.

There are HR and Payroll Self
Service modules (Employees and
Manager and Approvers and
Travel) on HSeLanD.

The NiSRP helpdesk is available
by email: supportnisrp@hse.ie
and phone, Monday to Friday from
9am to 4.30pm: 0818 300 296.

For more information,
including the video
tutorials and guides,
visit hse.ie/nisrp
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